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FC	Dallas	Tri-Cities	announces	new	Director	of	Coaching 
	 
FC	Dallas	Tri-Cities	(FCD	Tri)	board	of	directors	announces	the	appointment	
of	Matt	Barry	as	Interim	Director	of	Coaching	for	the	Club. 
	 
Barry	is	the	former	South	Carolina	United	FC	coach	and	current	FCD	Tri	
events	director	and	staff	coach.	He	is	replacing	George	Sasvari,	who	resigned	
following	two	years	of	service	as	the	Director	of	Coaching. 
	 
The	club	would	like	to	thank	Coach	Sasvari	for	his	tireless	effort	and	
dedication	to	growing	soccer	at	FC	Dallas	TRI.	George’s	love	of	the	game	and	
passion	for	growing	footballers	was	witnessed	by	the	many	lives	he	
impacted	over	the	last	two	years.	 
 
During	this	interim	period,	FCD	Tri	plans	to	hold	true	to	our	vision	and	
mission	to	"develop	kids	into	footballers".	Matt	Barry	embodies	this	culture	
of	excellence	and	is	committed	to	our	players,	coaches,	and	our	community. 
 


